
 

 

LOESCHE 
ELEMENTAR From the desk of Mrs. Kurian 

Here are a few of the highlights for the month of October: 
- Picture Day was a success thanks to our Home and  

               School  
- Book Fair was a success thanks to our Home and School  

 - Trunk or Treat had a huge turn out thanks to our Home  
   and School  

- Attendance is at 95.7%. Kudos to everyone!  
- Students with an attendance of 95% or better are at 
74.6%. We want to increase this to 80% in November.  

 
This is what’s happening in November: 

- Report Card Conferences – even if you can’t come, 
have a phone conference with the teacher  

- Barnes and Noble Night – Nov. 13th  
- Parent Roundtable – Nov 30th (Cooking Demo)  
- Student of the Month Breakfast – Will your child be 

selected?  

                    Reminders: 
 

❖ Fire drills are conducted every month, even in the cold weather.   
This is a district policy.  

❖ Bring your photo ID every day, without fail, to pick up students. 
❖ Please be sure that students bring their lunch with them in the morning if 

they are packing lunch. 
❖ Please do not pick up students during their lunches.   
❖ Remind students to read for 20 minutes and work on computer 

interventions.  

November, 2018 

In the News:  

Always have photo ID, 
even if we know you!   A 
teacher could be absent 
and the guest teacher 
will need to verity you.  

Join our Home and School 
to support our students! 

 
School begins promptly 
at 8:15am   

School uniforms are navy 
collared polo shirts and 
khaki bottoms.   
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